
Spencerport Electric Rates to Increase 
 
 
 
Village of Spencerport Municipal Electric submitted a minor rate filing, Rate Case 11-E-0073 with the 
New York State Public Service Commission on February 18, 2011.  The Public Service Commission 
conducted an extensive audit and determined an increase in electric consumer rates was required for the 
franchise to continue with its current level of service and operations.  Our last rate increase was in 2008. 
 
In the filed session of May 19, 2011, the State of New York Public Service Commission authorized the 
Village of Spencerport Municipal Electric an increase in annual revenue of $195,344, or 6.9% to total 
revenues, to become effective June 1, 2011.  The new rates will be published and inserted in customers 
June bills.  Base rates and energy charges per kWh for all service classes are increasing by 10.5%.  July’s 
bill will reflect the new rates.  For a typical residential user, your total bill with PPAC included is expected 
to increase between 6.9% and 8.4% depending upon electrical consumption. 
 
The rate case and new rates are available for viewing at the Village Office, 27 West Avenue, or can be 
viewed on-line at www.vil.spencerport.ny.us or www.dps.state.ny.us/fileroom under the “Latest Filings” 
link. 


